
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Michael Allen, Clerk of the Board        
 
FROM: Dianne Meester, Assistant Director 
 Planning and Development 
DATE: January 5, 2006 
 
RE: Resolution for Deanna Lewotsky 
 
 
I am requesting that your office continue the resolution honoring Deanna Lewotsky’s 17 years of 
public service set for the Board of Supervisors’ agenda of January 10, 2006.  Please continue this 
matter to January 24, 2006, when Deanna Lewotsky will be available to receive the resolution.  
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